
City of Pflugerville

Minutes - Final - Draft

City Council

6:00 PM 100 East Main Street, Suite 500Tuesday, April 10, 2018

Worksession

Councilmember Jim McDonald is a deputy voter registrar for Travis County and will 

offer services just prior to the worksession. To schedule an appointment with 

Councilmember McDonald for deputy voter registrar services, please contact him at 

jim.mcdonald@pflugervilletx.gov.

Call to order1.

Mayor Gonzales called the worksession to order at 6:00 p.m. Mayor Pro Tem 

Omar Peña and Councilmembers Doug Weiss, Jeff Marsh, Rudy Metayer and 

Jim McDonald were in attendance.  Councilmember Mike Heath joined the 

worksession at 6:01 p.m. City employees attending: Trey Fletcher, Interim City 

Manager; Lauri Gillam, Assistant City Manager; Scott Osburn, Assistant City 

Attorney; Trista Evans, Deputy City Secretary; Karen Thompson, City Secretary; 

Jennifer Stubbs, Assistant City Secretary; Amy Giannini, City Engineer; Jennifer 

Coffey, Library Director; James Hemenes, Parks Director; Terri Toledo, 

Communications Director; Amy Good, Finance Director; Jacquelyn Smith, CIP 

Program Manager; Jessica Robledo, Police Chief; Billy Gibbens, Civilian 

Director.

Items were addressed in the order as recorded in the minutes.

Discuss only2.

2A. 2018-6689 Discussion regarding the fiscal year 2019 budget schedule.

Ms. Gillam provided a budget schedule and answered questions of Council.

2C. 2018-6650 Discussion regarding the transition to LED street lights.

Ms. Giannini provided a presentation and answered questions of the council. 

She explained that Oncor is offering LED streetlights at no cost when 

streetlights fail and need replacement or with some cost for proactive 

replacement. Council discussion followed. Mr. Eddie Ferguson with Oncor 

provided input in the discussion. The City Council indicated interested in 

looking at proactive replacement of older streetlights and asked for a review of 

the age and location of streetlights throughout the city to provide for a plan for 

replacement.

2B. 2018-6690 Discussion regarding the Texas Open Meetings Act.
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Mr. Osburn, Assistant City Attorney, provided a presentation over the Texas 

Open Meetings Act and answered questions of the council.

Adjourn3.

Mr. Marsh made a motion to close the worksession. Mr. McDonald seconded 

the motion.  All voted in favor. The motion carried. The worksession was 

adjourned at 6:57 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Trista Evans

Deputy City Secretary

Approved as ________________ on April 24, 2018.
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